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Principal’s Report 12/16/2024

Pacific High School

●​ FriendsGiving Meal
○​ Great success thanks to NHS

●​ Math Instruction
○​ Long-term sub in place for remainder of year

■​ Comfortable through Algebra II
○​ Dual credit students have transferred to other in-person courses or transitioned to 

online.
●​ WinterFest 12/16-12/20

○​ Thank you ASB!
●​ Attendance/Citizenship reward day in February
●​ Improving writing proficiency

○​ Common rubric agreed upon
○​ Implementing paragraph questions across the curriculum

●​ Exploring Work Experience opportunities for Juniors/Seniors
○​ Port is interested
○​ Elementary aides
○​ Seeking additional community partnerships

●​  Drama Club
○​ “The Grinch”
○​ Community production on 12/19, 12/21
○​ Performing for Elementary students 12/20

●​ Sports
○​ Winter Sports: Middle and High School- Basketball

Driftwood Elementary



●​ Community Concert on 12/12
○​ Rotary hosted

●​ Team is working together to establish Wellness Room
○​ will address behavior and SEL needs
○​ Trip to Salem-Keizer to observe their room is set for January
○​ Considering space and staffing needs/financial feasability

●​ Accelerated Reader (AR) program being re-implemented
●​ Attendance/Citizenship Incentives

○​ karaoke/Pizza at Mr. Ed’s (grades 4-6)
○​ Implementing awards for k-3

●​ Title 1 Reading interventions are ongoing
●​ Exploring the possibility of a Homework Club supported by PHS students providing 

tutoring/earning community service hours.


